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Department of Planning and Public Works  

Public Hearing Summary Report 
 

P.Z. 05-2010 414 N. Eatherton (Mark Antonacci): A request for a change of zoning 

from “NU” Non-Urban District to “LI” Light Industrial District for a 2.903 acre tract of 

land located 1/3 of a mile southeast of the intersection of Wings Corporate Drive and 

North Eatherton Road (18W430046). 

 

Summary 

 

Mark Antonacci, on behalf of Jeanette Goldberg, requests a change of zoning from “NU” 

Non-Urban District to “LI” Light Industrial District for a 2.903 acre tract of land located 

1/3 of a mile southeast of the intersection of Wings Corporate Drive and North Eatherton 

Road. The intent is to change the zoning for the potential sale of the subject site. The 

current structures on the subject site include a house and two sheds. The future of these 

structures will be addressed during site plan approval.   

 

The City of Chesterfield Comprehensive Land Use Map delineates the subject site within 

the “Industrial Low- Intensity” land use designation.  

 

A public hearing further addressing the request will be held at the June 14, 2010, City of 

Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting. Attached, please find a copy of the Public 

Hearing Notice. The Outboundary Survey is located in packet item VIII.A. for the site.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kristian Corbin 

Project Planner 

Mara Perry, AICP 

Senior Planner 

 

Cc: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 

 Rob Heggie, City Attorney 

 Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning and Public Works 

 Aimee Nassif, Planning and Development Services Director 
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